
 

 

 

 
Friday 4th October 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Friends of Bonneville (FAB) Chair  
 
Despite previous requests to fulfil the above role, no one has come forward 
unfortunately and we are very keen to ensure that the work of the previous PTA is 
not lost. 
 
The PTA, including the way events are organised, has recently been restructured. 
More Committee Boards have been created and this has significantly reduced the 
demands of the Chair. 
 
The school desperately seeks either a FAB Co-chair or independent chair to pull 
events together and act as the main point of contact regarding fundraising for the 
school. 
 
If anyone is interested to find out more, please contact my PA, Richelle Case, by 
email at r.case@bonnevilleprimary.lambeth.sch.uk or phone on 0208 682 8423 (extn 
230), to arrange a meeting to discuss further. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Ms A.Parker 
Headteacher 
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